
May 2021 

“Enter into his gates with thanksgiving, and into his courts with praise: 
be thankful unto him, and bless his name.” Psalm 100:4

Dear Prayer Warriors and Faithful Supporters,
I am so thankful for all the Lord’s blessings in the ministry in South Africa and also His encouragement and 
continued blessings here in the USA while on furlough. I have had the opportunity to be with several of my 
supporting churches in DE, PA, NY, OH, MI, IL, WI, NC, and VA. It has been great to get to know my supporters 
better. I am so thankful to have such amazing churches as a part of the ministry in 
South Africa. 

Through the generosity of churches and individuals the Lord has provided   
approximately $30,000 towards the  Little Fish Ministries clinic/nurse 
housing. To say I am overwhelmed by God’s goodness is an understatement. Please 
pray for Little Fish Ministries as additional building projects are starting up and we 
are praying to be able to take in additional children as soon as possible. On May 12th 
new projects began including a cottage for additional children and the medical staff 
housing. It is so exciting to see the Lord provide for these building projects to get 
under way.

God has also been growing the Abundant Life Baptist Church in 2021. We 
have seen 5 people come to accept the Lord as their personal Savior 
and are now actively attending church and will soon follow the Lord 
in believer’s baptism. It is amazing to see the Lord working in the church 
ministry. 

Over the next couple of months, I will continue to travel visiting my support-
ing churches. I have secured a flight for July 13 to arrive back in Port             

Elizabeth, South Africa on July 15th.

Please consider giving towards the Clinic and Medical Staff Housing…we are still in need of approximately 
$30,000. Remember that many of the children that come into our care will need immediate medical attention. 
Please help meet this need by AUGUST 2021. 

To be a part of this project you can do so online at  https://dbmi.org/give 
 or  

Daystar Baptist Missions P.O Box Box 1193 Barboursville, WV 25504 
 (South Africa Clinic fund). 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support, 
Hannah Bennett

HANNAH BENNETT  
MISSIONARY TO SOUTH AFRICA  

“Where there is no vision, the people perish.” Proverbs 29:18 

 Contact Info: PO Box #24318, Baywest Mall,
Port Elizabeth, SA 6034;Email: h.bennett@dbmi.org 
Little Fish Ministries: https://littlefishministries.org 

Mission Board: Daystar Baptist Missions Huntington, WV (www.dbmi.org)
Sending Church: Calvary Baptist Church Coudersport, PA

LFM Building Projects

Please PRAY!!
Safety as I travel

Abundant Life Baptist Church &  
Little Fish Ministries

Return trip to SA July 13-15
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